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To: ConsumerVoice
Subject: Re: EB-2017-0049

| am opposed to any increases in hydro rates.

| feel we are over priced now.

I own property in the U.S. and comparing my electricity costs, in the U.S., are approximately
60% higher in Canada.

In the U.S., I am in an area which is heavily populated and is one reason for the lower
electricity rates.

MY SUGGESTION:
Build more electricity producing plants in areas where the LINE LOSS, carrying this

electricity loss, is greatest.
This maybe part of the increase, along with many others, we are not aware of.

Nelson Burchat,






